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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Note and related elements in RDA 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the JSC Technical Working Group for this proposal. We agree with the proposal.   
It is very important to unify the terminology, and the proposed changes lay the groundwork to 
sharpen the semantics of the single elements in a later process. 
 


